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Virginia Council on Economic Education
With financial support from the Mid-Atlantic Securities Traders Association (MASTA), VCEE is offering a $1,200 scholarship for a teacher who has participated in the Stock Market GameTM program to attend the Annual Financial Literacy & Economic Education Conference.  It takes place in Atlanta, Georgia October 5 – 6, 2018. 

For consideration, submit the below APPLICATION BY AUGUST 15, 2018 to smg@vcu.edu. Indicate CEE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION in the subject line of the email.

The recipient will be notified by September 1, 2018.  Teachers selected agree to submit a summary by November 15th of at least two conference sessions attended in a format that can be posted on VCEE’s website and be helpful for other teachers.


Name:

Email address:

Telephone number:					

School Division:

School:						

Principal:

Subject(s) taught:


When did you participate in the Stock Market GameTM  program?
 2016-17   Fall ___      Spring____    Year ____ 
 2017-18   Fall ___      Spring____    Year ____

Have you ever attended a CEE national conference?  Yes ____   No ____

Explain how you use the Stock Market Game™ program in your classroom and why you find it valuable for your students:



What do you hope to gain when attending the Financial Literacy & Economic Education Conference?



